
Kingston Heritage Commission 

September 28, 2017 

Posting was at the Town Hall and on the Website. 

Deb Powers called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM at the Library in the Morse Room. 

Members/Guests in attendance: Deb Powers, Ernie Landry, Bob Bean, Gail Ramsey, Holly 

Ouellette, Walt Roy, Jane Christie, and guest Eileen Clifford.  A second guest Carol Croteau 

arrived at 7:10. 

Excused absents: George Korn and Jennifer Ramsey-Feoli. 

Previous Minutes: August 24, 2017 minutes were accepted – motion made by Ernie Landry and 

seconded by Bob Bean. 

Envision Kingston II implementation update- Ernie has nothing to report. On the third Thursday 

of the month at the Town Hall –RE: Envision Kingston date October 19, 2017 

Brochure: Tabled 

325
th

 Celebration-Gail spoke with Carol Miseheimer Re: doing a play or a musical for the 

celebration. Carol, Gail and Deb will have a meeting after 10/20/2017. Another idea is to have 

Glenn Knoblock to do a talk on Cemeteries. 

Nichols Building up date - Started working on the roof. Found more damage than originally 

thought. Ernie has an extension through September 30, 2017. Deb is going to talk with the 

selectmen in changing the name on the sign in front of the building, suggestion to cover up the 

word library. 

Bandstand update- selectmen need to sign the final stewardship agreement, to have the 

responsibility of the up keep for the town, for 5 years. We will have the selectmen order a 

plaque. The celebration is scheduled for April 14, 2018. Some suggestions get a time capsule, 

Invite some VIP’s ad have entertainment, we will talk with Paul Butler for his ideas. 

Historic Buildings—Think about the concept, stewardships responsibility of all our buildings. CIP 

for new windows, cement work and if over $10,000 needs to go to town meeting for a vote. 

Historic District Meeting – October 10, 2017- regarding storage building for motor home. New 

owners are having the wires put underground. 



Documentation – Bob Bean and Walt Roy ad doing a drive by of HD1 And then HD2 after they 

will narrate the video will have DVD on each zone. Their next project will be the Sanborn 

Seminary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


